
 

 

 
25th August, 2025 

To,  
The General Manager-Department of  
Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code:  530999 

The Manager-Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
"Exchange Plaza", 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
Symbol : BALAMINES  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub.:  Newspaper Advertisement – Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 
 
Pursuant to SEBI Regulation 30 read with Schedule III part A para A of SEBI Listing Regulations, we hereby 
enclose copies of newspaper advertisement published in The Indian Express (English) and Tarun Bharat 
(Marathi) regarding the opening of special window for re-lodgement of the transfer requests of physical 
shares. 

 
 The above information is also available on the website of the Company https://balajiamines.com  
 
This is for your kind information and records. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Balaji Amines Limited 
 
 
 
 
Abhijeet Kothadiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl. a/a 
  

https://balajiamines.com/
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